
To:   Scott Hodgson   
E-Mail:   scott.hodgson@honeywell.com
From:   Doug Young   
Date:   October 24, 2008

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0278-EX-PL-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

There seems to be at least one conflict between your emails of September 10, 2008 and October 22,
2008.  In your email of September 10, you stated that the frequencies approved for STA File #
0313-EX-ST-2008 are acceptable.  One of those bands was 1736-1848 MHz, yet in the FAA regional
coordination in the email of October 22, one of the NG T numbers is for 1720 MHz.  What exactly did you
coordinate with FAA?  Our procedures only required you to coordinate the 1370-1390 MHz band.  That
said, the coordination of the other bands may or may not prove beneficial.  I can coordinate your original
frequencies as filed; let me know if you would rather I attempt to coordinate the original frequencies or the
ones approved for 0313-EX-ST-2008.  I still intend to leave off 1850-1880 MHz unless you can get
consent of the PCS licensees.

I am also confused by the NG T numbers provided.  They list single frequencies.  Are these spot
frequencies or just the start frequencies of frequency bands?  Are spot frequencies acceptable to you or
do you need bands?  Spot frequencies are easier to coordinate but are worthless if you need bands.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   October 24, 2008 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at
https://gullfoss2.fcc.gov/prod/oet/cf/els/index.cfm by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     7629


